
Water Resources Department 
North Mall Office Building 

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A 
Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governo~. Salem, OR 97301-1271 

503-986-0900 
FAX 503-986-0904 

February 5,2007 

Daniel E. Davis 
P.O. Box 1741 
Bandon, Oregon 97470 

Dear Daniel E. Davis: 

The Water Resources Department has received your applications to use and store water. At this time 
however, we are unable to accept your applications, because the minimum filing requirements are not met 
according to the Oregon Administrative Rules (OAR 690-3 10-0040 and 0050). 

We are hereby returning the incomplete applications and the fees submitted. Please return the applications, 
the required information, and this checklist, so the Department may begin processing your applications in a 
timely manner. The Three Reservoir applications appear to be in proper form, however you must realize 
that multiple fills per year on a reservoir outside the storage season will require a surface water application 
that correctly identifies the flow amount of water in CFS that will be required to refill the reservoirs. 

This review is based only on the completeness of your application. Any determination of water 
availability, compliance with basin plan n~les,  or any other water related issues has not been made. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Herb Mosgar at the address above or by 
telephone at 503-986-0804. 

 err^ Sauter 
Water Rights Program Analyst 

Cc: OWRD Fiscal 


